
Title VI 

Non-Discrimination – Policy Statement 

JRC is committed to ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, or 
denied the benefits of, or be subject to discrimination in the receipt of its services 
or programs within J.R. Coleman Senior Services, Inc., dba JRC Senior Services, 
and also within J.R Coleman Family Services, Inc., dba JRC Learning Center on 
the basis of race, color, or national origin or any other characteristics protected by 
law, including the Title VI of Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended, further under 
the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, no entity shall discriminate 
against an individual with physical or mental disability in connection with the 
provision of transportation related to either of these JRC corporations. 

To obtain more information on JRC’s nondiscrimination obligations or file a Title VI 
complaint, contact: 

JRC, Julie Abiecunas, CEO
3300 Parkway St. NW 
Canton, Ohio 44708 Email 

330.454-3471
330.455.3934 Fax

You may file a complaint no later than 180 days after the date of the alleged 
discrimination. 

Julie Abiecunas
Chief Executive Officer 


